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Principal: Cameron Landry                       

Assistant Principal: Kerry Murrell 
Newsletter Date        

07/06/22   #9                                    

Upcoming Events 

TERM 2 
 

 

10th June 

Yr 3/4 Narmbool 

Excursion 

 

13th June 

Queens Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

14th June 

Curriculum day 

Student Free Day 

 

15th June 

Foundation students 

Zoo excursion 

 

16th June 

School tour for  

future students 

 

17th June 

Yrs 5/6 Art Gallery 

Excursion 

 

20th – 24th June 

Yrs 3-6 swimming 

. 

24th June 

Last day of Term 2 

Finish at 2.30pm 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

PRINCIPALS CONFERENCE 

Last week I had the opportunity to attend the Education State 

Principal’s Conference. The theme of the conference was ‘Stronger 

Together: Every Student, Every School’. There were a number of 

keynote speakers who addressed the school leaders. Listening to 

Graeme Innes AM speak about inclusion in society was extremely 

interesting. He led the merger of four blindness agencies to 

become Vision Australia. Graeme is extremely passionate about 

inclusion and supporting all people.  

I walked away with a number of wonderings after his presentation. 

Are we an inclusive school? What can we do to improve inclusion 

at our school? Am I an inclusive leader? These are the wonderings I 

will speak to staff, parents and students about as I further develop 

my understanding of what inclusion is.  

STUDENT FREE DAY – TUESDAY 14TH JUNE 

The students will be having a student free day on Tuesday the 14th 

of June. They will not be required to attend school on this day.  

The staff will be engaged in developing their PLC Inquiry Cycle for 

Term 3 and planning for Term 3.  

 

 

 
 

 

MOUNT CLEAR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Principal’s News 
 

Mount Clear Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of this land, the Wada-wurrung people. 

 

We pay our respects to their ancestors and elders past, present and emerging. 

 

We acknowledge their histories, connections to the land and continuous living cultures.  

 

As we learn and grow, may we show respect to the knowledge embedded within the Aboriginal custodians of Country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strive to create resilient and successful individuals who are empowered to be themselves. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT REPORTS  

Staff are in the final stages of completing the end of semester report for each student. 

We will use part of our planning day to review the reports and they will be published 

via Compass on Thursday the 23rd June.  

Parents will have the opportunity to discuss the reports and their child during Term 3. 
 
COVID / ILLNESS 

We are experiencing higher than normal absences of students and staff due to COVID 

and illness as the cold and flu season has begun and is impacting our community.  We 

always try and cover teachers who are away, however, across the State there is a 

shortage of relief teachers. In the event of not being able to cover an absent teacher, 

we will either split the classes or use additional teachers.  

YARD DUTY 

On Monday during morning yard duty, I received a number of remarks around my 

football team who were defeated by the Sydney Swans. I had the misfortune of having 

to wear a Sydney Swans jumper that was supplied by Mr Cooper. There also will be a 

special event at this week’s assembly. An event I am not looking forward to.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Cameron Landry 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

SCHOOL BEANIES 

AVAILABLE NOW FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

ONE SIZE FITS ALL  

$15.00 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  RHYLEE 3/4C 
SOPHIE 5/6A 

FELICITY FYB 
BENTLEY 1/2C 

AMBER FYA 
BROOKE 1/2C 

ZAHRA 3/4A 
DARCY 5/6D 

 

Congratulations 
 

          

Congratulations 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOW! A huge thank you to the Mount Clear 

school community who once again very 

generously supported our book fair. With our 

sales, we were able to add $660 worth of books 

to our library. This equates to 65 books for your 

children to enjoy. Thanks again 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

kindly sponsored by Coles Bakery Hill 

Tuesday and Thursday 
8:30am-8:55am 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Book Club Orders due  

4:00pm Wed June 8th 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Location: Eastwood Leisure Centre 
Times: 8am to 5pm 

Ages: Kinder to Grade 6, boys & girls 
Activities: Full day of fun sports games & activities 

What to bring: Warm clothes, plenty of food & a large refillable drink bottle 

Cost: $55 per child per day ($250 for a full week) 

Enrol: Online at www.kellysports.com.au/greater-ballarat 

 

 

KELLY SPORTS WINTER HOLIDAY 
PROGRAM 

MON 27th JUNE TO FRI 8th JULY 
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjo74-Vi_PTAhXIl5QKHU4mD-AQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/97953360621406430/&psig=AFQjCNHJqh3HTk-8m7iNIivErkjn96qxtA&ust=1494978477394682
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiNxf3Kr9HMAhWDJZQKHTE6CnAQjRwIBw&url=https://emilieedwards.wordpress.com/2014/06/10/tuesday-tip-bookworm/&psig=AFQjCNGplA72T9w9QG8P2ReqvZ9ed7kRiA&ust=1463033744833976
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kellysports.com.au%2Fgreater-ballarat&data=05%7C01%7Cmount.clear.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C8d31f3b8520c4799b5c908da42ad8e4e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637895610470124589%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lXS1VpMoIxo8IgjIxo8i7MUfjpUpqjO3ncMQSQ6eVqM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

Find us at www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising for reminders and more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Second Hand Uniform   

 

Clean second-hand uniform donations can be dropped off at the office any time. PF sells uniform in 

good used condition for $5 apiece. Currently we have dresses, jumpers and polos available in many 

sizes, plus book pockets, hats, bags, shoes. We have so many shorts, skorts and tracksuit pants we are 

selling these for $3 each. If items are a little worn, they are discounted appropriately. We also have 

LOTS of well worn FREE uniform. Coming into winter we would appreciate donations of jackets and 

beanies if you have any. Contact us via Facebook or SMS Amber for requests 0425742516. 
 

Parents Fundraising 

We are always in need of volunteers to both help us on the day of events, and also organising things 

beforehand. We encourage new parents to give it a go and come and meet the team – we promise 

we are very friendly! If you’d like to find out more please SMS Sarah on 0412 563 213 or send a 

message to our facebook page www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising *Helpers need to show a 

valid Working With Children card at the school office. Apply for a free Volunteer’s WWC at 

www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au or any post office. 

 

 
 

  

Upcoming PF Events  

Fathers Day Stall Term 3 

Donut and Pie Drive Term 3 

Colour Run 24th Nov 

 

Contact Us 
Message: www.fb.com/mount.pfundraising 

SMS 0412563213 (Sarah),  

0422146384 (Hil) 

Uniform 0425742516 (Amber)  

 
 

 
 

Term 2 Hot Food Day 

Our Hot Food Day was held on Friday the 3rd of June. A big thank you 

to all the parents who came to help on the day and to all the students 

for being so patient while waiting for their pizza. A special shout out to 

the students from 1/2A and the those that had ordered gluten free 

pizza – your patience and understanding while we waited for your 

pizza to come was so appreciated.  

Upcoming Events 

As this is such a short Term, we have no more events for Term 2. Our next event scheduled is the 

Fathers Day stall in Term 3. If you are available to help at this event, please get in contact with us 

using the details above.  

 

 

The next time we do pizza for our Hot Food Day, we would love to partner with a local 

restaurant.  If you have a connection to one, we would really love to hear from you. This Term’s 

hot food day raised over $200 for our school! 

 

http://www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising
http://www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED STRICTLY 

PRIOR TO 8.15 AM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


